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  Students assigned to GIH may cancel their contract or request a room change to 
another assigned gender-inclusive space or same-sex space.  All assignment and 
cancellation procedures, deadlines, and associated charges (as stated in the Housing 

Contract) apply to these requests.  Requests for room changes are always based on 
housing availability. 
 
  I understand that if my housing assignment and/or housing option availability is not 
meeting my specific need, I will communicate directly with the Department of 
Residence Life and Housing. 

 

  It is the student’s choice to communicate with parents or family members about the 
decision to live in a gender-inclusive housing option.  The Department of Residence Life 
and Housing encourages this conversation between parents or family members and 
students about the housing choice so that they can be in support of the student’s 
decision.  In compliance with the Family Education Rights and Privacy Act (FERPA), the 

Department does not disclose whether a student is living in GIH spaces 
 


